

29 March 2021

Dear Candidate,

Thank you for expressing an interest in joining our dedicated and truly amazing team at the Pilgrim Pathways School. It gives me pleasure to provide details of an exciting post in a school that prides itself on delivering a rich and inclusive range of opportunities for all its students.

A number of exciting developments have occurred in the last few months - including a recent name change (formally Pilgrim PRU), new branding and recruitment of a number of new positions to expand our centre teams. This is a very exciting time for our small but unique school, and for you to join us on our continued journey of delivering excellence in hospital and SEND education to children of Cambridgeshire, Peterborough and neighbouring counties.

Several additional projects are in the pipeline including the continued planning and design of the new Cambridge Children's Hospital in 2024. This project will see both mental and physical health needs services integrate under one roof – the first of its kind in the UK. We are very much looking forward to this move as not only will it bring all of our centres onto one site but will also allow us to take our educational offer to the next level in terms of breadth of opportunity, creativity and innovation.

This post requires a colleague with compassion, resilience and a sense of humour to support our pupils in having high aspirations and securing the best outcomes, whilst being both supportive and understanding to each child's needs. This is a highly rewarding role and a real opportunity to make a difference.

May I wish you every success in your application.

Yours sincerely,

Ms Leah Miller

Head Teacher

Pilgrim Pathways School